
Friend, Hudak & Harris, LLP  
Attorneys at Law 
Three Ravinia Drive |  Suite 1700 
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770.399.9500 I FH2.com 
770.395.0000 Facsimile 

CHudak@fh2.com 

May 17, 2023 

Via Electronic Filing: tpuc.docketroom@tn.gov  
& FEDEX Overnight Tracking No. 7721 5998 8006 

Hon. Herb Hilliard, Chairman 
c/o Tory Lawless, Docket & Records Manager                                  09-00079
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Re:  Request of Georgia Public Web, Inc. for Cancellation of its CPCN 

Dear Chairman Hilliard: 

Georgia Public Web, Inc. (“GPW”) respectfully requests that the Tennessee Public Utility 
Commission (“Commission”) cancel its Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 
(“CPCN”) to provide competitive local exchange carrier (“CLEC”) service and intrastate 
interexchange carrier (“IXC”) service in Tennessee.  GPW requests that this cancellation be 
effective upon the filing of this letter.   

The Commission originally granted GPW’s CPCN in Docket No. 09-00079 on September 
2, 2009.  GPW currently has no customers using its CLEC or IXC services.  There are, therefore, 
no customers to be notified of this request and cancellation of this CPCN will have no adverse 
consequences for Tennessee’s consumers.   

If the Commission determines that additional actions are required to cancel this CPCN, 
GPW respectfully requests that the Commission contact the undersigned and advise regarding 
any additional required actions.   

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter, please feel free to contact 
me at the contact information on this letterhead.  Thank you for your assistance.   

Sincerely, 

Charles A. Hudak 
CAH/nh 
cc: Georgia Public Web, Inc. 
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